
From: “Flynn,Denise” <DFlynn@hallmarkhealth.org>

Date: March 24, 2014 at 10:40:32 AM EDT

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from March 21

Hi Dianna – Kim, Brian, Sean and Tom were excellent.  We were very pleased with 

everything and hope to include you again next year.

 

Denise


